
Ann Machado - Fwd: signs 

FYI

>>> "Alan Tracy" <atracy@maine.rr.com> 9/11/2014 10:27 AM >>>
Shukira,

Following up on our discussion yesterday, it looks like our directional sign issue is going to be taken up by the 
Fish Pier Authority so we will withdraw our application for the stantion sign that we have been discussing.  Our 
first goal is to get folks to Vessel Services efficiently and safely once they enter the fish pier.  Once that is 
accomplished we may be back with some building and promotional signage.  Thanks for you help on this.

Alan Tracy

_____________________
Alan E. Tracy
General Manager/CEO
Vessel Services, Inc.
1 Portland Fish Pier
Portland, ME 04101
207-772-5718 x 103
www.vesselservicesinc.com
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